MEDIA ALERT:  NOT FOR PUBLIC INFO… IT’S A  SURPRISE!! 

Contact: Teresa Siavrakas at (248) 933-4988
Teresa@SocialTMedia.com 

[image: image1.jpg]%2 oioXewsoors Goodtelow Fund of Deol




EIGHTH ANNUAL DETROIT GOODFELLOWS 
TEACHER OF THE YEAR CONTEST WINNER TO BE NOTIFIED
IN THE CLASSROOM ON TUESDAY, JUNE 13! 

WHAT: 
The winner of the Detroit Goodfellows eighth annual Detroit Public Schools Community District (DPSCD) Teacher of the Year contest has been chosen! The winning teacher’s identity will remain concealed to the public until the day of the surprise announcement in his/her classroom. Neither the teacher nor his/her students will be aware of this exciting visit. Local media are invited to cover the surprise winner notification of the student-nominated Detroit Goodfellows Teacher of the Year! 

DPSCD students in grades 3 through 8 had the opportunity to nominate their favorite teacher by answering the question, “Why is your teacher so special?” This year’s contest received over 700 entries. The winning teacher will receive a gift card to buy classroom supplies, as well as other special items from the Goodfellows.

WHO:           One outstanding DPSCD teacher and his/her students who will receive a surprise visit by the Goodfellows Board of Directors. 

WHEN:        Tuesday, June 13 at 9:30 AM 

                    News media must check in at the school’s main office by 9:15 AM
WHERE:
Please keep this information confidential to maintain the surprise!

Thurgood Marshall Elementary-Middle School  

15531 Linwood St., Detroit, MI 48238

                  
WHY:           The Old Newsboys’ Goodfellow Fund of Detroit sponsored the Goodfellow Teacher of the Year contest to show its sincere appreciation and gratitude to DPSCD administrators, teachers and support staff who, each year, work so diligently to identify students in need of Goodfellow holiday gift packages.  

ABOUT:      Founded in 1914, the Detroit Goodfellows is the original and oldest Goodfellow organization and is not affiliated with any other Goodfellow group. The 103-year-old charity’s mission is to ensure that there is “No Kiddie Without a Christmas” and this mission is carried out through the Detroit Goodfellows’ commitment to providing gift packages full of clothing, toys, books, and more to local children each holiday season. It also sponsors an emergency dental program for children, awards scholarships through Wayne State University, provides free shoes to children in need and helps send hundreds of needy children to camp each summer.
                     For more information contact Detroit Goodfellows director Sari Klok-Schneider at (586) 775-6139 or sarigoodfellows@gmail.com.  
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